
 

  

Dear LBPSB parents/guardians,  

Parents looking for tips and advice in terms of how to help their child/ren overcome 

academic difficulties may want to visit the website of Alloprof. Fore more than 20 
years Alloprof, an on-line service, has been helping students with their schoolwork 
while offering support to parents as they accompany their child/ren throughout 

their academic journeys. You’ll be able to find articles, blog posts videos and 
downloadable tools designed to help students overcome academic difficulties while 

remaining motivated and become more autonomous.  

To visit the Alloprof website please click on the following link:  
https://www.alloprof.qc.ca/  

An English version of the website is also available at 

https://www.alloprof.qc.ca/en/students  

Please note that while the English version of the site is available, Alloprof is in the 
process of adding more English content in the coming weeks.   
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